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DECMIL WINS $18M CONTRACT FOR PORT 
HEDLAND COMMUNITY CENTRE PROJECT 

 

▪ Decmil secures works with the Town of Port Hedland for the Port Hedland Community 

Centre 

▪ Contract leverages track record in the construction of non-process infrastructure 

(buildings) in regional areas. 

  

Decmil Group Limited (ASX: DCG) (“Decmil” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that it has 

secured a $18.1 million contract from the Town of Port Hedland to construct a new Port Hedland 

Community Centre building complex.  

The contract is scheduled to be completed in March 2023, with the works to be carried out in staged 

portions to ensure the uninterrupted running of the 2022 and 2023 horse racing seasons in Port 

Hedland. 

The scope of works under the contract includes the demolition of existing turf club buildings and 

surrounding structures.  

Decmil will then construct a new community building and associated car park, as well as landscaping 

upgrades, internal road construction and horse stables refurbishment. 

Decmil CEO Dickie Dique said “securing this contract was a testament to Decmil’s proven track record 

of successfully delivering building construction contracts in regional areas”  

“We look forward to working closely with the Town of Port Hedland and strengthening our relationship 

with them and the community through the delivery of the project, and beyond” 

This ASX release was authorised by the Decmil Group Limited Board. 

About Decmil: 

Decmil Group Limited (DGL) offers a diversified range of services to the Australian resources and infrastructure 

industries. Companies within the group specialise in engineering and construction; accommodation services; and 

maintenance. Listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX Code: DCG), Decmil’s goal is to maximise 

returns from our operations to deliver value to our shareholders, clients and other stakeholders. 
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